

Dear Parent/s,

Our St Bernard's Circus performance will be on Thursday 18th September.

<u>Tickets will be available from 10.00am on Thursday 4th Sept.</u> The link to purchase tickets is: https://www.trybooking.com/DERPX

Tickets will cost \$15 for a single ticket. Considering the limited number of available tickets, and due to the size of the Coburg Town Hall, only three tickets are available per family.

Whilst the school will be checking the ticket bookings, we will rely on an honesty system that people purchase only three tickets per family. By everyone following these guidelines we will be able to ensure that every family has access to three tickets. Children under 5 can sit on a parents' lap and do not need to purchase a ticket.

Seating is not reserved, however all seats will have a clear view of the stage. Included in the ticket price is a downloadable link of the recording of the performance, so that you are able to rewatch it at home with your child and friends and family. This link will be made available to families next term.

For your information we have included the timings for the evening. They are as follows:

6:00pm	Students Arrive - students to be supervised by St Bernard's Staff. Parents wait in Foyer
6:10pm	Doors Open to the theater and audience takes their seats
6:30pm	Show Begins
7.45pm	Show Concludes
7.50pm approx	Students to be collected and signed out by parents

All students are expected to attend and a written note is required for any student unable to do so as soon as possible, as this affects the set-up/stage placements. Please read the following important information regarding arrangements in the lead up to the performance and on the night.

On the day of the performance there will be a rehearsal at the Coburg Town Hall. Staff and students will be walking from school to the hall and back again. Next week, you will receive a permission note and your prompt return of this would be appreciated.

A professional recording of the performance is being made. Therefore, <u>audience members are NOT to film or photograph the performance</u>. If you wish to take a photo of your child in costume, please do so before arriving at the Town Hall. This is to ensure the safety of every student in our school and respects that some families do not give permission or want their child to be photographed or filmed by others and or be visible on social media. No personal cameras are permitted. A digital link providing a video of the performance is included in the cost of the ticket and will be shared once we receive it after the performance.

What to wear:

Black top and black pants (dark clothing). Slip on shoes (thongs/slippers, preferably no laces) to wear when not performing. Crazy hair/make up permitted optional from home (see pictures below). A costume is provided and needs to be returned on the night.







The students have worked very hard and are very excited about this event. We look forward to showcasing their talents.

Kind regards

lain Reed and Franca Fragomeni Deputy Principals